
Turtle             

Class: 

Miss Ann  &  

            Miss Linda 

 

 It is hard to be-

lieve there are only three 

weeks left in our school 

year!  We have enjoyed 

all the time we have 

spent together playing, 

learning and watching 

your children grow in so 

many ways.  

 Reviewing con-

cepts, preparing for our 

end of the year concert 

to be held on June 20th 

& 21st at 9:15 am, and 

enjoying more time out-

side with our friends, 

will fill our days.  

 Thank you for 

partnering with us to 

make this year a positive 

experience for your 

child.  

_______________________ 

LOST AND FOUND 

 Please remember 

to check the Lost and 

Found  box at the top of 

the front stairwell for 

any items your 

child may have 

left behind. 

———————————

Important Dates &  

Reminders 
• 6/1        Tuition Due for July 

                     (Summer Students Only) 

• 6/14      Kindergarten-End of  

                        4th Marking Period  

• 6/17-18  Field Days  

• 6/20-21  Spring Concerts  

        9:15 am & 10:00 am 

• 6/21       Kindergarten  11:00 am                         

        Concert & Graduation  

• 6/21        Last day of School 

• 6/24-25  Camp  Begins  

 Leaping Frogs 

Class: 

 Miss Chrissy &  

     Miss Gabby  
 Our students have gone 

from little tadpoles to little frogs 

and leapt into their last month in 

the Frog Class.  

 During the month of 

June, the students will be re-

viewing materials previously 

taught throughout the year.  In 

Bible, we will be learning about 

being thankful and how we can 

display thankfulness.  In Music, 

we will learn how to enjoy and 

share music with others. 

 We were delighted that 

all our mothers were able to at-

tend our Mother’s Day Tea Par-

ties.  For Father’s Day, we are 

having an outside picnic on June 

14th from 10 am -11 am.  If your 

child is not here that day, they 

can come in special with their 

fathers for the Father’s Day Pic-

nic.  Our end of year parties will 

be held on June 12th and 13th. 

There will be a sign-up sheet for 

the parties outside the class-

room.  Our Field Days will be held 

on June 17th and 18th.  Feel free 

to come out and watch your little 

ones.  Lastly, our Spring Concerts 

will be held on June 20th and 

21st at 9:15 am.  We look forward 

to seeing you there! 

 June 2019 at Joyful Noise 
       Theme: I Can Be Thankful 
  

“Give thanks to the Lord.” 
1 Chronicles 16.8 

 

  Music Theme: Music is Fun to Share  

Teddy Bear 

    Class: 

Miss Greta  

       & Miss Wendy  
   

 It is so hard to believe 

that it is June already, and 

that our school year is draw-

ing to a close.  We are so 

pleased with the significant 

growth we have seen during 

our months together.  Thank 

you for sharing your precious 

little ones with us.  Thank you 

also for all of your support 

throughout the year helping 

with parties, chaperoning field 

trips and providing special 

treats as needed.  We truly 

appreciate your many encour-

aging words, notes and gifts 

as well.  

 Here are a few details 

you will need to know as we 

wrap things up.  First off, 

show and tell has reached its 

end.  During the week of June 

3rd we will review many of the   

concepts we have covered 

this year.  For the week of the 

10th we will be working on a 

special treat and a card for 

our Dads for Father’s Day.  

Our last week together will 

include our field days on June 

17th and 18th and our final 

concerts on June 20th and 

21st.  We look forward to shar-

ing both of these events with 

as many of you as possible.  

 We wish all of our 

families a blessed and fun-

filled summer.   

 Please stop by and 

see us on the way to your new  

school in the fall.   

 

“Have a safe and   

healthy summer! 



Kindergarten: 

Miss Kim  

    

  

 Although it is sad to 

watch our Kindergarten year 

come to an end, we look for-

ward to wrapping up our year 

with several fun activities.  

We will be making our t-shirt 

project in the next few days.  

We will also have a special 

picnic lunch on Friday, 6/14, 

to celebrate a great year.  We 

will have a sign-up sheet for 

anyone who is willing to send 

in an item for the lunch. 

 Field days are Mon-

day and Tuesday, June 17th 

and 18th, at 10:00 am.  Par-

ents are welcome to watch!  

Kindergarten will also perform 

in our Spring Concert and 

graduation on Friday, ONLY, 

6/21, at 11:00 am. 

 We will find time for 

some work in each subject 

area for our last few weeks.  

In Reading, we will be review-

ing our vowels and reading 

many stories about summer!  

In Math, we will be practicing 

solving both addition and 

subtraction word problems.  

 Thank you for allow-

ing me to spend this Kinder-

garten year with your pre-

cious children!!  May God 

bless all of you as you move 

on to new schools! 

 
Follow along in your  
       Bibles at home.... 

Preschool: 

Week of: 

6/3   Ten Lepers Healed   

 Pp. 405-408 

6/10  The Good Samaritan    

 pp. 379-384 

6/17   Field Days & Concerts  

 

Kindergarten: 

Week of: 

6/3     Bible Stories—Review 

6/10   Bible Stories—Review  

6/17   Field Days, Concert & 

 Graduation!! 

Smiley Face 

Class: 

Miss Barbara &  

Miss Linda  

  

 It is hard to believe 

we are ending the school 

year this month.  We are 

so proud of our students 

and all they have accom-

plished this year!  Thank 

you for entrusting them to 

us for the past ten months.  

 This month we will 

be reviewing letters and 

numbers as well as cele-

brating our Dads for Fa-

ther’s Day.  Only two more 

weeks of Show and Tell: 

June 3-7: Number/Letter 

review; June 10-14: Bring 

in something that reminds 

you of Dad; June 17-21: 

NO SHOW AND TELL.  

 We look forward to 

seeing you at our end of 

the year Concerts on 

Thursday, June 20th and 

Friday, June 21st at 10:00 

am.   

 Have a wonderful 

summer! 

   

  

 
Church  

Information    

 

  

 Joyful Noise is spon-

sored by Calvary Chapel of Marl-

ton.  All are welcome to join us 

for our Sunday service at 10:00 

AM.  Nursery care and Sunday 

School are provided during the 

service.  

 Calvary Chapel of Marl-

ton has their own FM radio sta-

tion, Hope-FM 90.5 and 94.9.  

Please tune in 24 hours a day to 

hear the very best in Christian 

music and Bible teaching pro-

grams.                                                                      

 

Shining Star 

Class: 

Miss Theresa & 

               Miss Laura 

   

 It is hard to imagine 

that this is our last Shining 

Stars’ newsletter for the 2018

-2019 school year.  This year 

your children have grown 

physically, emotionally, aca-

demically, socially and spirit-

ually and we have had the 

privilege of front row seats!  

 Thank you for allow-

ing us to care for, nurture, 

guide, challenge and love 

your children.  We have so 

appreciated your words of 

encouragement and tokens of  

appreciation along with way.   

 We have come a long 

way, but we are not done!  In 

the month of June we will 

work on a special project for 

our Dads.  We will also spend 

time reviewing letters, num-

bers and basic concepts we 

have covered throughout the 

year.   

 The children are 

working hard to prepare for 

the end of the year concerts 

held on Thursday, June 20th 

and Friday, June 21st at 10:00 

am.  After the concerts, we 

will return to our classroom 

for ice pops.  Feel free to stop 

in to say hi or take your stu-

dent home at that time.  

 Please don’t forget to 

check the Lost & Found for 

any items left behind.   

 May God bless you 

and your family this summer!  


